May 17, 2018 Mulino Hamlet Meeting Minutes

Called to Order at 7:23pm. Tapp, Raub, Roses, Cole and Knight present. PTH $19

Treasurer Laurel Roses talked about the process of getting reimbursed for the banking fees taken out of our
checking account last year. She talked to the bank and there isn’t a way for them to just print that information
out for us. Laurel will do it by hand and get those calculations to the county.

The tree at Mulino Rd. and Hwy 213 causing sight problems for traffic has been removed.

Sandy Cole has talked to the Mulino Parent Group, and they will be providing volunteers to man the bouncy
house at the community barbecue. Laurel will work with them on movie suggestions and sno cones.

Dave Knight talked to the Molalla Pioneer about when the best time to get announcements into the paper was.
They would like it by Friday for the following Wednesday edition.

Mike Raub took the assignment to get the post card out announcing the community barbecue and September
election of officers.

Sandy Cole talked about the increase of vagrant activity in the community. She said that a picture of the person
suspected of several break in’s in the area is posted at Tammy D’s Café.

April minutes were approved with the word “not” being changed to “now” in item #10.

Meeting adjourned at 8:10



